## Saint Francis College

Biddeford, Maine 04005

March 27, 1975

Dr. Richard F. Spavins
Executive Director
New England Foundation for Osteopathic Medicine
50 Evergreen Street
Jamaica Plain, Massachusetts 02139

Dear Dr. Spavins:

This letter is to express to you formally Saint Francis College's interest in discussing further the possibility of establishing a college of osteopathic medicine as part of our educational enterprise. I have discussed this matter with the College's Board of Trustees and they fully support the idea. We stand ready to devote the time and energy needed to realize our common objective.

I sincerely hope that we can design a mutually beneficial relationship.

Awaiting your reply, I am

Sincerely yours,

Donald J. MacIntyre
Acting President

DJM:m